
June 2020

Construction Alert
101st Avenue SE and SE 3rd Street 
Intersection Improvements Project

Project features
	ρ Raised crosswalk on 101st Avenue SE, 

north of SE 3rd Street, by Wildwood Park
	ρ Curb extensions to improve pedestrian 

safety
	ρ Curb ramp and driveway approach 

reconstruction
	ρ Replace existing water main pipe 
	ρ Storm drainage system improvements
	ρ Roadway pavement restoration and 

markings

What to expect
	ρ Construction: mid-June through fall 2020
	ρ Full road closure on SE 3rd Street 

(24 hour/7 day) for up to 25 consecutive 
days (see map)

	ρ Approved work hours:  
Mon-Fri, 7 a.m.-6 p.m.

	ρ Temporary water disruption for water 
main replacement (affected customers 
will be notified) 

Project information
	ρ BellevueWA.gov/levysafety
	ρ Isack Habte, inspector,  

425-452-4612, ihabte@bellevuewa.gov
	ρ Sara Haile, project manager,  

425-452-7835, shaile@bellevuewa.gov



Information

425-452-6800
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For alternate formats, interpreters, or 
reasonable accommodation requests 
please phone at least 48 hours in advance 
425-452-2064 (voice) or email mjensen@
bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 

accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title 
VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice) or email 
ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of 
hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.
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